
Christmas Wishes To All!  

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we come to the close of the first term 

of the school year it is very pleasing to 

let you know how well all our pupils have 

done.  

Every one of our young people have 

worked hard and done their best. All the 

staff are very happy with how well they 

have performed. 

Internet Safety 

On Friday 15 January we will be holding 

a coffee morning on internet safety for 

parents.  

This is becoming an increasingly 

important issue and we would like to 

support all of you to ensure your young 

people are safe when they are online. 

We would like to provide a solution for 

both Apple and Windows users. More 

information will be sent out after 

Christmas. 

On behalf of all the Durants staff I would 

like to wish you all a peaceful Christmas, 

a good holiday and everyone returns 

refreshed in the new year on Monday 4 

January 2016.   

Peter De Rosa 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am glad that I have been welcomed as 
a Parent Governor at Durants School.  
My family consists of a rapidly growing 
son, who is achieving well in his second 
year at Durants; a daughter who is in 
her final year at Russet House School; 
and my husband, who is Vice-Chair of 
the Governors at Russet House.   

In the past I have worked as an Art 
Teacher, an actor and a costume maker.  
Being a governor will give me the 
opportunity to extend my current role as 
a carer for autistic children, and to 
explore new ways to support children on 
the spectrum.  It will be a real privilege 

to be a voice for parents on the 
Governing Body. 

Nisha Walling 

  

 

 

Our New Parent Governor  
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Blue Class Teacher Sangeeta Lakhani is flying to India 
in December to visit Bal Anand Orphanage, where they 
place abandoned children or children that come from 
families of Social Stigma in India.  

Staff strive to place them in wonderfully safe, loving 
and nurturing homes so they are set on their way for 
the brighter future. 

Sangeeta is very passionate about helping the children 
at the orphanage as her sister adopted two children 
from this orphanage 4 years ago and their lives have 
been changed because they have been placed in a 
caring and loving home.  

On Friday 20 November 2015, Blue Class hosted a 
óBollywoodô theme day which pupils and staff 
participated in. Everyone wore something from their 
cultural background and very colourful clothing!  

We raised an INCREDIBLE Ã500!!!  

The money will go towards providing new toys, puz-
zles, colouring books and pencils. (mattresses, sheets 
and nappies) 

A big THANK YOU  to all pupils and staff who took 
part!!! 

 

 

On Monday 14  December 2015 we attended a 
Christmas Carol Church Service with Waverley School 
at St James Church.  

We heard amazing readings from Amber and Silver 
Class and prayers from some of our pupils. 

Pupils, staff and parents then all joined together and 
sang Christmas Carols.  

A big thank you to all parents that came!  
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On Wednesday 9 December 2015, we held our Leaverôs 

Awards Evening.   

Pupils who left Durants in the Summer Term attended 

with their families to receive their AQA Award Scheme 

Unit Certificates.  

We ate delicious food made by our very own kitchen 

chef Ana,  a fabulous dance performance from the 

Bollywood Ladies, Britainôs Got Talent superstars 

Stavros Flatley, Philôs Pop Up Shop and a raffle ticket 

competition!  

We raised an amazing Ã259 from the raffle tickets 

for DEAL and Ã59 from Philôs Pop Up Shop for 

school supplies!   

 

Lots of fun was had by all and a big thank you to all 
former pupils, parents/carers and staff who attended!  

 

 

 

A big thank you to all pupils and staff who took part! 

We raised an amazing Ã213.50 for DEAL and Save 
the Children charities!  

On Friday 11 December 2015 we hosted a óChristmas 
Jumper Dayô where all staff and pupils got into the 
festive spirit and wore a Christmas jumper to school.  

Silver Class ran a Christmas themed coffee morning 
with lots of Christmassy yummy treats which was a 
great success!  

There was a competition for the best Christmas jumper 
for staff and pupils and the winners were Orange and 
Silver Class TAôs Hayley and Chris A and pupil was 
Gelany Samater from Green Class! Congratulations! 

 

On Thursday 4 December, the pupils of Amber and Yel-
low Class participated in the annual Enfield Gymnastics 
Festival at Edmonton Leisure Centre.  

All pupils put on a stunning performance and after a 
three year absence, Durants School won the event!  

We at Durants are 
extremely proud of 
our pupils! 

On Friday 23 October 2015 we held a óWear It Pink 
Dayô in aid of Breast Cancer Awareness.  

We raised an amazing Ã53!  

A big thank you to all pupils and staff who shinned in 
pinkness and helped to raise money for such a 
worthwhile cause!!!  
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